
 

 

Paris, december 13th 2016, 

 

Dear members of SumOfUs, 

 

I’d like to thank you very much for helping our NGOs fight the re-
authorization process of glyphosate in the EU. Your hundreds of 
thousands of signatures of the petition showed the strength of the 
opposition of people to this carcinogenous chemical and gave a real 
momentum to the anti glyphosate movement.  

As a result, the European Commission had to give up giving the full 
green light to the chemical and had to postpone its decision for 18 
months, until the ECHA european agency for chemicals gives a new 
evaluation of glyphosate. This is a victory that wouldn’t have been 
possible without your participation.  

Also your donations helped us file a complaint in France for 
Endangerment of others and aggravated deception on the dossier of the 
evaluation of Glyphosate. The complaint led to the opening of a 
preliminary investigation by the Tribunal of Lyon last august.  

Many thanks again to you all who made this possible !  

 

 

François VEILLERETTE, Director of Générations Futures 


